
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,         11 June 2021 

 I hope you have had a fantastic half term and we were very lucky to have such a sunny one! It’s been lovely 

to be back in school this week and teaching a wonderful year 3 class. Our class topic this term is Flow. 

Curriculum Overview 

 English: Writing based on the story This Morning I Met a Whale by Michael Morpurgo. 

 Maths: Time, capacity and properties of shapes. 

 Science: Rocks and Soil. 

 Topic: Based on our topic Flow (water cycle and rivers). 

 PE – Thursday afternoon with our Coach Ollie and Friday afternoon Dance with Coach Beth. 

RE and Music will be taught on a Friday by Mr Smith. 

General  

 

 PE days are Thursday and Friday this term but this can change. Please ensure your child has the correct, 

fully labelled, PE kit with them at all times.  

 Warmer weather – please ensure the children bring a sun hat for break and lunch times, and have a 

labelled water bottle in class. 

 Please make sure all school uniform is labelled, especially school jumpers and cardigans. We do not keep 

lost property anymore, so please remind your child to take responsibility for their belongings. 

 Any concerns or questions, please let me know.  

Thank you for your continued support  

Miss Lee and Mrs Robinson  

 

Reading 

 

I’ve been impressed listening to Year 3 reading 

this week. Make sure you continue to read at home 

as much as possible and hopefully we will have more 

children becoming ‘free readers’ this term.  

Lots of year 3 children are very close to earning 

their next reading badge too! 

Please make sure you bring your reading books into 

school each day.  

 

 

Maths 

 

The Year 3’s mental maths is amazing! Their 

timetable knowledge is excellent.  

Don’t forget to practise division too. For example:  

8x4=32  ... 32÷8=?  … 32÷4=? 

Helpful websites to use at home: 

 TT Rockstars (let me know if you’ve forgotten your 

login details) 

 Top Marks 

 Maths Frame 

 


